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October 19, 2016 
  

PALS Update 
 

The gyms at Buckwalter Recreation Facility and the Burton Wells Recreation Facility gym and racquetball 
courts will be closed Thursday, October 20th, Friday, October 21st, and Monday, October 24th for floor 
refinishing.  For additional information or to learn more about Beaufort County’s Parks and Leisure Services 
(PALS) programs and services, call 843-255-6680 or visit www.bcpals.com. 

General Announcement 
Beaufort County, South Carolina 

http://links.govdelivery.com/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTYwODI0LjYyOTE3MTExJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE2MDgyNC42MjkxNzExMSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE3MTA1MzgxJmVtYWlsaWQ9bXNwZWxsc0BiY2dvdi5uZXQmdXNlcmlkPW1zcGVsbHNAYmNnb3YubmV0JmZsPSZleHRyYT1NdWx0aXZhcmlhdGVJZD0mJiY=&&&101&&&http://www.bcpals.com?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

